
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
18th March 2022 

 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
During this morning's tutor time we have launched our appeal for the Ukraine. From Monday 
21st March, we will be hosting lots of activities in school for students to engage with to raise both 
money and awareness of the devastating impact of war in Ukraine.  
 
This is a topic that students have understandably had strong emotions about and we felt that it 
was important to get involved to show our support.  
 
We are suggesting a donation on SCOPAY of £3.  However, you may wish to make a smaller or 
larger donation in the knowledge that all contributions will be thankfully received and put to 
good use. All students will have the opportunity to take part in the events next week, 
whether a donation has been made or not. Alternatively, you could donate a prize for our Easter 
Egg raffle and this should be brought into the school office.  
 
Activities next week will include: Walking the miles to Ukraine; Completing a tutor message to 
the people of Ukraine; Easter Egg raffle; Five-a-side football.  
 
Many thanks for your support 
 

A Scott 

 
Miss A Scott 
House Progress Leader 
 

 


